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            Veggie Food Store Hours:  

Wednesday: 11:00 to 1:00  

Thursday: 3:00 to 6:00 

Friday: 12:00 to 1:30  

Empowering students to be the light of Jesus that changes the world. 

        ●character  ●excellence  ●service   ●whole person  ●connection 

RAA Online Enrollment 

Parents: Your online enrollment packets have been emailed to you. If you need us 
to re-send your packet or you need help with the process 

 please call the office, we will be happy to help.   

If you still need to set up your Parents Web account go to 
www.reddingacademy.org  click on Parents & Alumni then click Sign into Ren Web.  

Select Create A New Account.   

VEGGIE FOOD STORE 

5/03/2019 

Teacher Appreciation Week is  
May 6-10, 2019. 

Please show your child’s  
teacher how much you  

appreciate her hard work. 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: 
The RAA School Picnic  

scheduled for May 19 has  

been cancelled. 

 

Thursday, May 23 

RAA Science Fair,  

Art Display 

 & Constituency Meeting  

at 6:00 pm. 

          RAA Graduations 
           Kindergarten: Wednesday, May 29 at 10:00 am 

            Eighth Grade: Thursday, May 30 at 5:30 pm 

 

Tony Grovet, Delaina Jewkes and Sharon Boyer did a great job  

preparing the children for the Spring Music Program.   

Thank you so much for your hard work and dedication. 

2019 

RAA Online Survey 
Thank you to everyone has taken our online survey.  There will be a student Dress 
Down day on Wednesday, May 8 for students whose parents have completed the 
survey.  If you have not done so please check your inbox for an email from Grace 

Works with instructions on how to take the survey.  Please notify us when you have 
completed the survey and we will give your student their Dress Down coupon.  If 

you need assistance please give us a call at 530-222-1018. 

Ben Roy will bring  

his mobile  

science show to RAA  

on Wednesday, May 15.   

 

RAA Jog-A-Thon 

Thank you to everyone for 
your help and participation in 
the Jog-a-Thon!  The very last  

collection day is next  

Friday, May 10. 

Tyler Wilson is the master mind behind our 

21st century Escape Room!  Please support 
Tyler and the Essentials by bringing your fami-
ly out to test your detective skills while having  
fun and working together.  Please call the RAA 

office at 222-1018 to set up your adventure.   

Each session lasts about an hour. 


